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April 5, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BEAUFORT, NC– The Town of Beaufort will conduct the bi-annual cleaning of Oceanview Cemetery on  

May 8, 2024 in accordance with Town Ordinance Sec. 95.08 - Removal of Debris.  

 

The Town conducts cemetery clean-ups twice per year. The public is notified at least 30 days in advance 

of each established clean-up date.  

Per the ordinance, town staff are authorized to remove and dispose of all loose items including, but not 

limited to, flower arrangements, vases, and trinkets. 

Anyone with questions should contact the Town of Beaufort at (252) 728-2141 ext. 231. 
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